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Tuesday, 15 October 2019 

  

Dear Peter  

 We've now completed close to 90 per cent of the planned repair work at 

Pioneer Mill and are well ahead of schedule. 

 At this stage, we are planning to re-start crushing operations before the 

weekend. 

 We will confirm our re-start plans tomorrow morning and send you a further 

update. 

 Our logistics team will communicate directly with Pioneer area harvesting 

groups. 

Best regards 

 

PAUL TURNBULL 

Burdekin Regional Operations Manager  

   

 

 
 

  

 
 

https://mailchi.mp/wilmar/pioneer-mill-fire-update-4-1775157?e=25b06da6bb

